
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 

DISPOSITION OF REAL ESTATE OWNED 

BY THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG ON 

NORWOOD STREET AND HAWKINS STREET 

IN THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

 

 

City Council Chambers 

 409 South Main Street 

Harrisonburg, VA  22801 

Tuesday, July 22, 2014 

7:00 P.M. 

 

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 22, 2014, 7:00 P.M., or 

as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, 

Virginia, to consider the disposition of real estate, namely the conveyance of two parcels, the first 

containing 41 square feet, located at 624 Norwood Street, and the second containing 8 square feet, 

located at 611 Hawkins Street, near its intersection with Norwood Street, in the City of 

Harrisonburg, to Neighborhood Renaissance, L.L.C., in exchange for a public street easement 

containing 1,029 square feet and a public street easement containing 434 square feet to be dedicated 

to the City of Harrisonburg. 

 

A copy of the plats of the proposed exchange is available in the City Manager's office, Municipal 

Building, 345 South Main Street, Monday through Friday. 

 

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this public hearing. 

 

     

       CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Kurt D. Hodgen, 

       City Manager 

 

                               

 

To be advertised one (1) time: 

 

 Monday, July 14, 2014  
 

 


